
From:   Byron Stanley   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   September 06, 2019

Subject:   1663-EX-ST-2019 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Coordination with the MAG will occur during the STA review process as required per prior conversations
with OET.  These UWB systems will operate at or below 47 cfr 15 subpart F required emissions levels,
which allow unlicensed operation in these bands at these levels.


